
VILLAGE OF GURNEE 

 

VILLAGE BOARD 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

The regularly scheduled Committee meeting of the Gurnee Village Board slated for Monday, 

May 22, 2017 has been canceled. The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Gurnee Village 

Board will be Monday, June 5, 2017 beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the Gurnee Village Hall, 325 N. 

O’Plaine Road. 

DATED: May 18, 2017 

  

Jack Linehan 

Assistant to the Village Administrator 

 


